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I have concerns about the hog farm on the Buffalo River Watershed. I feel as if the hog waste has a
negative effect on the water, tourism, and the idea that we are called "The Natural State". It is our
responsibility to keep our lake and river waters clean and safe, so please help us do that. Do not issue a
new permit to the C&H hog farm.
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